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Cleveland County Health Department Announces Launch of New Website 
  

 

SHELBY, NC – The Cleveland County Health Department is excited to announce the launch of 

its new website available at www.clevelandcountyhdnc.com.  

 

‘Ironically, our website crashed due to a virus right at the beginning of the COVID-19 

pandemic,” said DeShay Oliver, Deputy Health Director, Cleveland County Health Department. 

Since that time, we have been utilizing a subpage of the county’s website to continue to provide 

information, but on a somewhat limited capacity. During a time when more people than ever are 

visiting our website for COVID-19 information and updates, we recognize the important of 

having a high-quality and user-friendly website. We hope our community will find our new 

website just that.”  

 

You can continue to reach the health department’s new website as a subpage under “County 

Departments” from the Cleveland County Government website available at 

www.clevelandcounty.com or you can visit it directly at www.clevelandcountyhdnc.com.  

 

“We encourage community members and partners to not only visit our new website, but to also 

share with others who could benefit from this information,” says Oliver.   
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